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Our Adobe license hasn't expired!

We are aware of a message that you might see when launching Adobe applications. Our
reseller is actively working with Adobe to renew our campus-wide license and we've been
assured that there will be no interruption of service. The scary "expired" message should go
away shortly.

As always, our online helpdesk is the best way to report
problems: https://helpdesk.cad.rit.edu/
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